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After almost 20 months of its appointment, the Board of Inquiry on the assassination of Daphne 
Caruana Galizia has published its report. In its extensive and exhaustive analysis of the acts 
and facts, it calls upon the Maltese Authorities to shoulder responsibility for failing to protect 
the journalist’s life, creating a general feeling of impunity among criminals, allowing secrecy 
and privacy rules to tamper the right to transparency, acting lethargically in the pursue of 
justice, allowing a system of convenience and mutual protection of powers and big business 
seeking personal gain. 

The CHANCE Network, once again, confirms its solidarity and support to, and stands by the 
side of, the righteous advocates of Transparency, Legality, Rule of Law, who have been raising 
their heads and voices to demand Truth and Justice for Daphne Caruana Galizia, her family, 
and the entire Maltese population. 

Today, we are witnessing the placement of a new milestone in the long path to Justice. With 
renewed confidence and an even louder voice, we consider this as a new beginning. A new 
starting point, where Civil Society finally converges with Public Authorities, genuinely inter-
ested in an ethical development of the Country. 

In Daphne’s footsteps, our voices will shake less, and our commitment will grow more. 
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